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Changed traffic conditions: Old Six Mile Lane, Glenugie for the

Woolgoolga to Ballina Pacific Highway upgrade

The Australian and NSW governments are jointly funding the $4.36 billion

Woolgoolga to Ballina Pacific Highway upgrade. Roads and Maritime Services’

Pacific Highway Project Office, Pacific Complete and its contractors partners are

working together to deliver the project.

As part of the upgrade, the project team has finished building a new two-lane section on Old Six Mile

Lane in Glenugie. From 15 January 2018, all traffic on Old Six Mile Lane in Glenugie will be diverted

onto the section of road on the northern side of the new Pacific Highway alignment, weather permitting.

This new road will be known as Old Six Mile Lane (North), with the existing road referred to as Old Six

Mile Lane (South). The diversion will be in place between the new overpass currently being built on Old

Six Mile Lane and the Avenue Road/Wants Lane intersection. We have provided a map showing the

work.

The existing Old Six Mile Lane will be closed to through-traffic. Access will be for residents and

landholders on Old Six Mile Lane only.

Traffic changes on Old Six Mile Lane, Glenugie



Traffic changes

The temporary closure of the existing Old Six Mile Lane, will be in place for 12 weeks so the project team

can install drains and build the new permanent Old Six Mile Lane (south) road. Once this work is

finished, Old Six Mile Lane (north) and Old Six Mile Lane (south) will be open to traffic in both directions.

Travel times via Old Six Mile Lane (north) will remain about the same as previously. The new traffic

arrangement will improve safety as it will separate public traffic and construction vehicles.

Motorists are advised to drive to the local road conditions and follow the direction of traffic controllers

and signs. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live

Traffic NSW App.

Work Hours

Typically work will be carried out during the project’s approved construction hours, which are:

In areas where residents live more than 200 metres from the project boundary, extended work hours
from 6am to 7pm weekdays will occur. Nearby residents will be notified at least five working days in
advance of any activities scheduled outside of these working hours.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your patience during this important work.

Contact us

For more information about the work please contact the project team on 1800 778 900, email

W2B@pacificcomplete.com.au or visit the project website rms.nsw.gov.au/W2B.

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting

Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 778 900.


